Dear Families and Friends,

We hope you had a good Thanksgiving filled with family, friends, and wonderful food. VOICES E-newsletter is back from the holiday as well to bring you updates on progress at the memorial and in public policy reform. Also, VOICES director of family programs Dr. Robin Goodman has contributed an essay entitled "Traditions" that offers advice on celebrating holiday family traditions without your loved ones and tips on building new traditions. 

Along with St. Paul's Chapel,  VOICES invites you to a holiday interfaith service in memory of those who died on 9/11. The service will be held at St. Paul’s Chapel, NYC on Saturday, December 17 from 12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. Seating is limited and reservations required.  Please contact our office to RSVP.  Details are listed below. (lINK) 

The Public Discourse Project will hold its final panel this Monday, December 5th in Washington, DC. We encourage family members to attend, the panel should be televised on CSPAN.  Details are listed below. (LINK) 

9/11 Commissioners, Governor Tom Kean and Lee Hamilton will be guests of Tim Russert on NBC's Meet the Press this Sunday, December 4th.  Check your local listings for time.  

As always, feel free to contact us if we can be of any assistance.

